
Attachment K 

The following is a description of the process used by the LWDB to obtain input and 

comment by representatives of business and labor organizations for the development of 

the plan. This attachment must include any comments submitted during the public 

comment period that represent disagreement with the local plan. 

 

Entities represented on the Broward Workforce Development Board and its committees, 

along with our Education and Industry Consortium, which include economic development, 

public and private education, veterans’ groups, community-based organizations, 

chambers, entities representing the disabled, to name a few provided input to the plan by 

appearing at committee and board meetings to share their thoughts and 

recommendations regarding the local workforce system.  CSBD also held a planning 

“retreat” to solicit ideas for the plan in April 2024. Questions were formulated as a guide 

for the Board members, which centered on how to make our services more accessible to 

employers and job seekers, and enhance the effectiveness of CSBD.  

 

The below is the process that will be used by the BWDB to review and approve this local 

plan. Specifically: 

 

• The Plan was posted on the CSBD website on 9/27, and the BWDB and 
local elected officials were noticed regarding its availability so that, along with 
the public, they could review the plan at their convenience. CSBD also held a 
public meeting on 9/27 to receive public comment and input. 

• The Plan was presented to the BWDB One-Stop Services Committee at a 
publicly noticed meeting on 10/1.  

• The Plan will be presented to the BWDB Executive Committee at a publicly 
noticed meeting on 10/14. 

• The Plan will be presented for approval to the combined CSBD Council of 
Elected Officials and BWDB at a publicly noticed meeting on 10/31. 

 
Public comments: 
 
To date, there have been no public comments. 


